
 June 8, 2023 

 To Whom it may concern, 

 Ben Saunders has presented informa�on to the City of Bloomfield Council in regards to a 
 poten�al used car lot at 217 Weaver Road. 

 His business plan is in compliance with all applicable zoning provisions and ordinances of the 
 City of Bloomfield, IA. 

 On behalf of the City of Bloomfield and the City Council, I am signing the le�er of approval for 
 Ben to move forward with the plans as presented. 

 _____________________  ________________________ 
 Chris Miller, Mayor  Date 
 City of Bloomfield, IA 


